
 
 
 
11th October 2019 
 
Year 6 Science Week – Cool Chemists 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next week, we have an exciting science week planned which focuses on the properties of 
materials. Throughout the week, children will become ‘cool chemists’ and plan, carry out and 
evaluate a variety of exciting investigations.  
 
The children would love to share their learning with you and would like to invite you to the 
‘Cool Chemists’ Science Fair’ from 2pm on Friday 18th October.  
 
We look forward to seeing you next week.  
 
 
 
Regards 
 
Miss Clark, Mr Cooper and Miss Hanger 


